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07/01/2022  14:24:592021/5664/P OBJNOT Anna Perkowska My name is Anna Perkowska. 

I live on the fourth floor, at number 15 Betterton House. My flat overlooks the new wooden structure that is the 

subject of this planning application, and my flat is closest to 71–75 Shelton Street, and is closest flat to their 

upper terrace. 

My neighbour, from number 13 is drafting this for me as English is not my first language. Should you wish to 

contact me personally, my email address is on the form.

I would like to object to this planning application. I have already had to endure several very noisy party’s at 

71-75 Shelton Street. No regard for the residents of our block was given regarding the noise levels emanating 

from the already built structure on these occasions.

On the first occasion, on the higher terrace, very loud music blared out of the open plan rooftop for 3 nights up 

to 2:00am.  

There are other examples that the current operator is not trustworthy regarding any assurances they might 

give regarding noise, as after the three night upper terrace noise pollution event, other loud events have 

happened in the already build wooden structure on the lower terrace. I would worry that further disturbances 

would become commonplace. My neighbour has documented these events and sent them to a Sophie 

Bowden. Her email address is Sophie.Bowden@camden.gov.uk

In my view and current experience, the wooden construction materials are totally inappropriate for noise 

absorption and I would worry that the escaping noise would affect the quite enjoyment of my home. This would 

be particularly apparent during the milder months when my windows are open. 

I would also like to object on the grounds that this planning application would change the nature of Garden 

Studios, going from an office use to one of entertainment, with all the inconsiderations regarding noise and 

general activity that this type of venue generates.

 Should this application be granted, will it not also open the way for other landlords to apply for such licenses in 

the vicinity?
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